From: Tina Polley

To: Sorell Council
Subject: Re zoning Lot 1 No 11 Brinktop Road
Date: Friday, 16 July 2021 8:22:26 AM

To Whom it may concern,
As the owners of this land for us we need it to be rezoned back to Rural for us to have a chance to build a

house on it discretionary

This land zoned as significant agricultural does not give us that option, the land only being just over 5 acres
and no water there is not much of an option to do anything on it, considering we did already had plans passed to
build a house before which of course have lapsed now.

The land was originally farm land then split into smaller blocks rezoned to rural and other people have built
on those blocks that are adjoining ours.

Regards
Ricky & Tina Polley

Sent from my iPhone
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